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M. Spock – Need better communication.  Give neighbors a helping hand.  Don’t understand why 
letters were sent to people who cleared their sidewalks. 
 
J. Spock – Route 203 abutter.  Multiple cleanings required.  Frozen material difficult to remove. 
 
K. Pierino – Elderly woman attempting to clean her sidewalk using a cane.  Need to advertise 
clean-up of snow sooner.  Why plow on Saturday when you know there is another storm 
coming? 
 
P. Teasdale – Need to deal with Local Law and fee structure.  Notify when 24 hour period starts.  
Maybe ask the Library to pass the information along to those without computers.  Likes the 
idea of taking pictures but concerned about taking pictures and operating vehicle at the same 
time.  
 
C. Bruneau – Newsletter no clear / may and will stated in two separate places where 
notification to clear sidewalk was posted.  Need consistency. 
 
R. Dakota - How much can Village afford to clear full Village sidewalks?  Can 6” or more be 
considered a sidewalk cleaning emergency (Committee to discuss).  Green space vs. no green 
space.  Plow throws everything onto the sidewalks.  Problem. 
 
M. Blasl – Railroad Avenue there is no place to throw the snow in some areas.  Main Street is a 
State Road.  State takes the snow. 
 
G. Preuss – New to the Village.  Commend on handling of fee matter by the Mayor and Board.  
How to help elderly?  Neighbors helping neighbors with handicaps.  Village groups to help make 
needs known of others.  How to get assistance for disabled. 
 
D. Malfatto – What is the timeframe regarding the 24 hours.  It is an unknown.  Clarify. 
 
L. Girdhari – Some people have machines or manpower to clear sidewalks.  After we clear our 
sidewalk, the State comes and dumps everything back onto their sidewalk.  Big problem. 
 
J. Rippel – Something worked because people are clearing their sidewalks.  More than one 
shovel width in a lot of places. 
 
M. Wollowitz – There are statements of fairness.  “Why clean their sidewalk and not mine?” 
 
T. Curran – Sidewalk fees are too high.  Complaints in the past about sidewalks not being 
cleared.  We need to put a Committee together for Local Law and fee restructuring. 


